— Kenya Trade Network Agency
TradG PUBLIC NOTICE (KenTrade)

National Electronic Single Window System Downtime

We wish to notify our stakeholders and the public that we are experiencing temporary
technical challenges with the National Electronic Single Window System.

Our technical team is working to ensure the System is restored.
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused.

Our customer service support remains available on the following channels:

Twitter: @KenTrade_Care or Facebook @KenTradeG2B
Landline: +254(20)4965000 or Mobile 070950000
Email: contactcentre@kentrade.go.ke
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